
From: Cooper, Debbie
To: Cooper, Debbie <dcooper@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 2/25/2013 3:24:19 PM
Subject: Federal Goverment Sequestration Survey

Attachments: Federal Sequestration Impact Survey (2-25-13).docx

Agency Heads and CFOs,
 
Attached to this email you will find a survey related to pending Federal Government Sequestration. We 
have been asked to conduct this survey to gauge any impact that may affect State agencies directly. It is 
important to note that the survey covers actions from this point forward. Your review and response is 
required by Friday, March 1, 2013 even for agencies not impacted.
 
Your response should be in the form of the attached Word document and sent to the attention of: Karen 
Rhinehart at KRhinehart@budget.sc.gov (No paper copies are required or requested). Questions should be 
directed to Quentin Hawkins at 803-734-2129 or qhawkins@budget.sc.gov.
 
Sincerely,
Les Boles
Director
State Budget Division
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